

St Cuthbert's Hospice Park House Road Durham

DH1 3QF

Mr Damien Dimmick Villa Real School Villa Real Road Consett DH8 6BH

t: 0191 386 1170 e: hello@stcuthbertshospice.com w: www.stcuthbertshospice.com

5th February 2024

Dear staff and students,

Thank you so much for raising an absolutely amazing £71.50 by taking part in the St Cuthbert's Hospice Santa Run 2023. This year our local community has really gotten into the festive spirit, with 34 schools, nurseries and groups totalling over 6,000 people getting involved. We hope you all had a fantastic time taking part and I am pleased to let you know that our Santa Run has raised an incredible £25,000 for the Hospice, an amount which pays for more than six whole days of our Hospice care. This would not be possible without the hard work of fantastic fundraisers like you at Villa Real School.

At St Cuthbert's Hospice, we never fail to be amazed by the wonderful support from those in our community who choose to donate to us. We hope that each and every one of you feels incredibly proud that you are helping to make sure we can continue to care for and support the many people who need us right now, and in the future.

We would love to say thank you in person and let everyone know how their fundraising directly helps the Hospice, if you would like us to speak in an assembly or to the children please do just let me know by emailing erin.wright@stcuthbertshospice.com.

Once again thank you all so much for supporting us, we want to help make every day count for families in our care, and with your kind gesture, we can.

With very best wishes,

Erin Wright Community Fundraiser

The contact information that you have provided will be held on the St Cuthbert's Hospice fundraising database. Unless you have instructed us otherwise, we will use the information to contact you about our news and events. To *change the way that you hear from us* please call the Fundraising Team on 0191 386 1170 or email hello@stcuthbertshospice.com. To view our Data Protection Policy in full please visit www.stcuthbertshospice.com or call 0191 386 1170 to request a copy.